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 Flory Academy Newsletter JUNE 2017 

Flory School Hours 

Monday – Thursday    

Grades 4-5   

     8:30am – 2:50 pm 

Grades K-3          

     8:45am – 2:50 pm 

 

Friday  

Grades K-5          

     8:30 am– 1:05 pm 

Flory Academy 

240 Flory Ave. 

Moorpark, CA  93021  

http://www.mrpk.org/flory/
Home.aspx 

 

Office: 

(805) 378-6303 

 
Fax: 

(805) 531-6609 

 

Principal 

Scott Mastroianni 

 

Office Manager 

Rosalba Duran 

Message From The Principal: 

Advertising in this newsletter does not imply endorsement by Flory Academy, PTA, or MUSD. 

Well the 2016-2017 school year is in the books!  This year has really flown by.  
It has been another great year here at Flory Academy, and I am so proud of all 
of the growth and progress that our students have made! 

 I would like to personally thank all of you for making Flory so fabulous.  You 
are such a great group of parents and are an integral part of Flory’s success.  
Thank you so much for the endless hours the PTA and Booster groups have 
given to our school. Whether you have volunteered with our PTA, the Booster 
Club, in the classroom, or in any other capacity, I thank you for all that you 
have done. Take care and have a safe and restful summer vacation!   I 
encourage you to spend time outdoors, visit your local library, take advantage 
of free museums and activities, and most of all keep reading and keep your 
mind sharp. 

See you in August Falcons! 

 Sincerely,                                        

 Scott Mastroianni 

Principal 

http://www.mrpk.org/flory/Home.aspx
http://www.mrpk.org/flory/Home.aspx
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Student Of The Month 

Peacemaker 

Assembly 

Our last Peacemaker 
assembly will take 

place on June 2nd @ 
8:30 am and will 

focus on Respect. 

Congratulations to our wonderful students!! 

Andre Aouda   

Kareena Beatty  

Abram Ceballos  

Ruby Corona   

Alejandra Gonzalez  

Jairo HerreraVentura  

Jocelin Juarez   

Michael Leddy   

Ryan Lorenzen  

Eve Luekenga  

Saravan Padala 

Alyssa Quezada 

Anthony Rios  

Yaren Rodriguez 

Diego SanchezAmezcua 

Tanisha Srivastava 

Samantha Treihaft  

Atharva Vinoth  

Stephen Worford 

April  

May  

Ethan Abilleira  

Nandha Rajesh  

Viideh Sheth  

Maddie Bowen  

Melissa Guerrero  

Natalie Garcia  

Brayden Margolis  

Samantha Chow  

Angel Santana  

Marco Reyes Guerra  

Nathaly Mendez  

Natalia Zavala  

Emmanuel Valencia  

Benjamin Conde  

Jocelyn Ochoa  

Aidan Kemp  

Christian Torres  

Gia Patel 

June  

Logan Abilleira 

Shirsho Sinha 

Giorjana Lucio 

Wyatt Gast 

Andrew Somreth 

Denise Garcia 

Camilla Rosalez 

Lilian Conde 

Baltazar Parra 

Cristian Ceja 

Nuviah Vega 

Nandhana Ravishankar 

Isaac Garcia 

Juan Amezcua 

Brayden Conyers 

Troy Odenath 

Nevaeh Benitez 
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Terrific Kids  

Lost And 

Found 

We have numerous 
articles that have 
been left by our 

students on 
campus. We need 
volunteers to help 
fold and layout the 
clothing for better 
sight, the morning 
of June 7th, please. 
All lost and found 

items are on display 
in the quad area.  
Items not claimed 
by the last day of 

school will be 
donated. 

Congratulations to our April “Caring” recipients; 

Trisha Srivastava  Addison Pereira 

Jackie Hernandez  Kayvon Niakan 

Angelina Martinez  Anishka Jain 

Miguel VacaVenegas  Mariana Greva 

Marisol Rodriguez 

Awards Assemblies 

We will have our Awards Assemblies as follows: 

 Monday, June 5th  

 4th grade @ 2pm.  

 Friday, June 9 

 5th grade @ 10:15 am 

Academic awards will be presented at these times. Other awards will be 
presented throughout the week in the classrooms. 

My How They’ve Grown 

Our Kindergarten students will be having an end of year celebration on the last 
day of school.  Congrats to all of our little ones and their teachers! 

End Of The Year Health Notes  

Please make arrangements to pick up your child’s medication before the last 
day Friday, June 9th.  Thanks for your help. 

 Now that the weather is getting warmer and it is staying light out later in the 
evenings it is time to think about SUNSCREEN.  At least an SPF 15 is 
recommended; the best SPF to use is 30.  A waterproof type of Sunscreen is 
the best for children as it lasts longer and doesn’t wear off as easily. 
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Important Dates 

 

 

 

 

Help Support Flory 
Academy! 

If you own a business 
please sponsor this 

newsletter.  

Contact Heather Brown 
at 818.325.5336  for             
more information. 

Sponsorship 

Opportunity 

June 

1     PPP Coffee Talk @ 9am 

2     Peacemaker Assembly @ 8:30am 

5    4th grade Awards Assembly @ 2pm 

7     5th Grade Picnic 

9     5th grade Awards Assembly @ 10:15am 

       Last Day of School 

        3rd Trimester Report Cards  

Aug. 21 6 pm - Back to School night for 

 Kindergarten / TK (parents only) 

Aug. 22  4:30 PM – Welcome Back Rally and  

 class list postings 

Aug. 23 First Day of School 

Sept.10  Moorpark Community Food Truck Event 

 at Moorpark High School 
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PTA Corner 

President’s Message 

So long, farewell, auf wiedersehen, good-bye…! 

Well, THAT’S A WRAP for another fantabulous Flory year! I hope everyone 
enjoys their last few weeks of school before the beginning of summer break. It 
has been a great first year serving as your PTA president. Stay tuned for the 
sequel, coming in August: “2 Fast 2 Curious,” where an intrepid PTA president 
finally figures out Robert’s Rules of Order. 

We will be holding our first General Association meeting on classroom 
assignment night. Drop by for our first meeting of the year then get a first 
glance at class lists! 

Thank You to All Our Fabulous Volunteers 

We were so touched to be honored by all the 
wonderful teachers and staff at the yummy 
volunteer breakfast (complete with serenade!). 
THANK YOU to all the stellar staff and teachers 
who help make Flory the amazing place it is. 

And THANK YOU to all our Flory friends and family 
who volunteered this past year! Whether you 
were wrapping raffle baskets for Halloween 
Carnival or stuffing Friday folders, we appreciate 
all that you do!!! 

Memory Books - Last Chance! 

Last chance to order your Flory yearbook. Limited quantity available for sale. 
Order yours in the front office for $25. Please make checks payable to "Flory 
PTA." Any questions, contact Terry Leddy at 
floryacademyyearbook@gmail.com. 

School supplies 

Keep an eye out for school supply lists! Don't want to go supply shopping? You 
can also order school supply packages in the office now. Prices vary based on 
grade supply lists. See the office for more details. 

Lastly, hope you have a fantastic summer! See you in August! 
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https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.app_flory.layout&hl=en
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/flory-academy/id1001158897?mt=8

